
 

 

 
Accounting Faculty 

 
Monday November 26th, 2018 

12:30-2:00pm 
1020 Dunton Tower 

 
Lunch will be served. 

 

 
 

Learn about the research being conducted in the Accounting area! 
 
 

 

 
 

Have you ever wondered, “What kind of research goes 
on at Sprott?” 

 
This year the Research Seminar Series is introducing 
seminars where representatives from each of the nine 

teaching areas informally present and interactively engage 
with the audience over the kinds of research being conducted 

within each of the areas. Each teaching area will have as 
many or as few speakers as desired to represent their 

respective areas. The goal is for the audience to get a better 
idea as to the range of research topics and approaches being 

undertaken by our colleagues across Sprott. 
 


